
RFP for Accounting Services 2023- 2025 
“We are limited not by our abilities but by our vision” 

2500 Line Avenue Shreveport, LA. 71104 
Phone: 866-210-1883 Fax:562-269-5646 

Website: www.lanahro.org   
     

 
The Louisiana Housing Council is soliciting proposals from interested and qualified 
companies and individuals with the appropriate experience and expertise to provide 
bookkeeping/accounting services for the Louisiana Housing Council beginning with Fiscal Year 
October 1, 2023.  The contract will be for a two (2) year period with the option to extend for 
an additional one (1) year, at LHC’s sole and absolute discretion.    
 
Your proposal must be received by September 8, 2023. Proposals must be submitted in PDF 
format to LHC Service Officer at kowens@hacsla.com.   
 
If you have any questions or would like further clarification of any aspect of this request for bid, 
please contact the LHC Service Officer at kowens@hacsla.com. I look forward to receiving 
your proposal.  
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Bobby R. Collins 
LHC President  

http://www.lanahro.org/
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